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Farmington Hills Mayor Launches Community Engagement Opportunity 
Farmington Hills Mayor Theresa Rich kicks-off new conversation series, “Walk The Hawk,” on 

Sept. 17, increasing accessibility and fostering community dialogues  
 

FARMINGTON HILLS, Mich. (Sept. 4, 2024) — City of Farmington Hills Mayor Theresa Rich is 
excited to announce a new event aimed at fostering meaningful civic engagement within the 
Farmington Hills community. Residents are invited to participate in “Walk The Hawk with the 
Mayor” starting in September. This new opportunity is designed to facilitate direct interaction 
and dialogue with Mayor Rich.  
 
“Walking side by side at The Hawk with members of our community is a great opportunity for 
collaboration, sharing ideas and concerns, and working together to make Farmington Hills an 
even more vibrant community,” said Mayor Theresa Rich. “I look forward to making meaningful 
connections and having important conversations about the issues that matter most to 
community members.” 
 
Walks with the mayor will be held at The Hawk, the City’s award-winning recreation and 
performance venue, located at 29995 W. Twelve Mile Rd. The walks are free and open to the 
public. No registration is required.  
 
The first walk will be held at 12 p.m. on Sept. 17, with other walks once per month on a 
Tuesday at noon. Walks are currently planned on Oct. 15 and Nov. 12. Community members 
should plan to meet the mayor outside on The Hawk track, or on the third floor of The Hawk 
during inclement weather. The scheduled walks will allow residents to exercise while engaging 
in conversations with Mayor Rich in an informal setting. 
 
Mayor Rich is committed to creating avenues for residents to actively participate in shaping the 
future of Farmington Hills. This initiative underscores the importance of community 
involvement and collaboration in driving positive change. Residents do not need to be 
passholders at The Hawk to access the public spaces where the walks will be held. 
 
For more information and to stay updated on upcoming events, visit www.FHgov.com and follow 
the City of Farmington Hills on Facebook, Instagram and YouTube. 
 

### 

 
About the City of Farmington Hills 
The City of Farmington Hills is a place where everyone is welcome. Founded in 1973, it is one of the largest and 
most diverse communities in Oakland County. Farmington Hills is home to more than 83,000 residents who speak 
more than 60 languages, and more than 75 Fortune 500 businesses, including multinational corporations like Nissan 
and Bosch. The city is known for its extensive amenities, including its 600 acres of parks, 90 athletic fields, six miles 
of hiking and walking trails, the Farmington Hills Golf Club, and an Ice Arena. Farmington Hills is also home to The 

http://www.fhgov.com/
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100064669750400
https://www.instagram.com/cityoffarmingtonhillsmi/
https://www.youtube.com/c/FarmingtonHillsMichigan


Hawk, an award-winning, 245,000-square-foot recreation and performance venue, which includes The Hawk Theatre 
and The Hawk Makerspace. For more information, visit www.fhgov.com. 
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